
  Appendix 5 

Wilmslow Grange Pupil Consultation – 219 pupils (Jan 2013 school 
census)  

The pupil consultation was conducted in 2 parts.  

Part 1 - The proposed school expansion was discussed during a whole school 
assembly.  

Part 2 – Individual classes were given the opportunity to record their comments. 
Written comments were received from years 3 and Year 5. 

Positive Comments Received Negative Comments Received. 
•  More children can come to their 

local school to be educated 
• More children to make friends with 
• More space 
• More teachers / New teachers 
• Know more people when go  to 

high school 
• Nice to mix with other year groups 
• More classrooms 
• Maybe a lift for disabled children 

to  get upstairs 
• New resources 

•  Playground will be smaller - 
Would it be big enough?  

• Hall will be too small for more 
pupils  

• Might be noisy, especially at 
SATS time - Could building work 
be done in holidays?  

• Split from friends / different 
classrooms  

• Traffic  
• Not enough Lap Tops ( shared 

between more classes)  
• Residential trips may need 

changing  
• Want big trees to stay  

 
   


